CHEROKEE BLUFF BAND ASSOCIATION



Meeting Minutes June 2, 2020

- 1. Mr. Cantrell reviewed the minutes for the previous meeting May 19, 2020. All board members approved the minutes. *Summer rehearsals were discussed as previously being TBD. Covid-19 numbers are better now than they were two weeks ago.*Colorguard has 10-11 members with auditions held virtually. *Band members are up to around 69 members.
- 2. CBHS band graduation was a success. The community felt the love and positivity and it was well attended.
- 3. GHSA has issued a guidance statement with a 3 phase plan for returning to high school sports. These will be reviewed with Hall County administrators with sports to begin June 8th. Summer band camps at this time will continue as scheduled with changes to comply with GHSA guidelines as needed.
- 4. No financial report was discussed at this meeting.
- 5. Mike Loverde gave a report on sponsorship and fundraising. New Google drive established under 1vp email to share with all board members. Mr. Cantrell will provide a video to include in sponsor emails and a picture of the area sponsors can get a sign put up. All board members will help provide contact info for previous sponsors.
- 6. Stacy Loverde discussed getting thermos' for each band member to use at all practices and games to limit sharing of water during social distancing. Will follow up with Coleman outlet.
- 7. Erin Barnes reported on getting up and running with Sign up Genius to help get volunteers for band events. She asked for a better idea of numbers of volunteers needed.
- 8. Jay Slick took a moment to discuss George Floyd and the widespread impacts that should be considered. This is an issue for the whole country and could impact our community and band program.
- 9. Ways and Means committee falls under 1VP. Stacy and Erin will talk this week about a fundraising calendar and how this can help individual accounts.
- 10. Next meeting will be Tuesday, June 9th at 7:00. GO BEARS!!